
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING/WORKSHOP 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that the Okaloosa Board of 

County Commissioners shall hold a workshop on Tuesday, March 30, 2021 beginning at 1:30 P.M.  

The workshop shall be held at the County Commission Meeting Room at the Okaloosa County 

Administrative Building located at 1250 N. Eglin Parkway, Shalimar, Florida 32579.  The subject 

matter of the workshop will be issues related to the FY 2021-2022 County budget.  The public is 

invited to attend and participate in the meeting.  

 

Members of the public are welcome to attend, but seating will be limited.  In order to provide 

additional opportunities for public participation, while still complying with social distancing 

guidelines, the County will provide an accommodation for the public to access and participate in 

the meeting remotely by telephone.  If you wish to request such an accommodation, please go to 

the following link http://myokaloosa.com/bcc/speaker_card and fill out the form prior to 2:00 p.m. 

the day before the scheduled public meeting.  You may also request an accommodation by calling 

850-651-7105. 

 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at this 

hearing, such person will need a record of the proceeding and may need to ensure that a verbatim 

record of the proceeding is made which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which 

the appeal is to be based.  

 

Okaloosa County adheres to the American Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications 

for access to these hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the County Commission office 

described above and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the hearing in order to provide 

the requested service. 
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